
I'm writing in support of the rental assistance fund. Housing affordability has been an increasing problem over the past several 
decades. This results in countless problems, including a larger and larger homeless population. With housing prices skyrocketing, a 
rental assistance program is crucial to ensure Oregonians keep a roof over their heads.


